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Dear families,
Thank you for selling Mother’s Day raffle tickets. This fundraiser is 100% profit because all of the prizes were donated. When every family fulfills their obligation, it helps keep the tuition as low as we possibly can. Congratulations to the Mother’s Day raffle winners! They will be called on Friday morning. A great thanks to Tracy Pierce for coordinating this event.  

A new Bishop has been named! Monsignor McDermott has been named Bishop Elect. We wish a congratulations for the assignment. His official ceremony would be on July 15. Many of our students have met Monsignor. He has a special place in his heart for Saint Paul’s Catholic School. I am pleased with the assignment.

We survived standardized testing this week!  Thank you for supporting your student in this opportunity to showcase their learning. Some students, (and teachers) find this week very stressful and nerve-racking. Keep in mind that the data is used to show growth in your child from year to year but also to help the school with curriculum planning. Results are usually back mid to end of June. If they don’t make the last family folder, they certainly will make the first one in September!

I made a mistake in the calculation of the last student day. To fulfill the 175 student contact school day law we need to go to Wednesday, June 12. It will be a half-day with dismissal at 11:30. There will be no lunch and no afterschool care.

A great thank you to all families that supplied tools, equipment, time and hours doing Greenup last week for the school. We had many hands doing many projects so in very little time the school yard got a big boost.

RenWeb registration for enrollment for next year should be finalized in the next couple weeks. If you are still having trouble, please contact Mr. T. Remember to recruit a friend for 10% off of one tuition if they claim you as their recruiter. Find us 10 new families and get one free tuition! All financial obligations must be satisfied for the school year by May 17. That will allow one month more for catching up with additional charges especially from the afterschool program. We appreciate your efforts in staying current with your accounting. That allows us to stay current with our accounting. Businesses know that when they do business with Saint Paul’s Catholic School that they will get paid.  That makes good neighbors.  

Save the date: our student talent show will be at the Municipal Building in Barton on Wednesday, June 5 at 6 PM. Students have been working this semester on developing their own talents. These are lifelong skills that will be with them for the rest of their life. Come enjoy their God-given talent when they showcase their skills.
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